
Arna Township Planning Commission minutes for April 2, 2025 
 

 
The April 2, 2025 Planning Commission meeting was called to order by Bob Brewster, Zoning 
Administrator, at 6:06 PM. Attending the meeting was board members Walt Hodgeman and Bill 
Sieberlich.  Nobody from the public was there. 
 
The pledge to the flag was done, and then Bob stated that he would keep the meeting minutes 
since the clerk was not there.  Bob read the minutes from the February 25, 2025 meeting.  Walt 
made a motion to accept those minutes as read, and Bill seconded them.  All yea. 
 
The 2nd version of the draft survey about zoning issues was discussed and accepted as revised.  
Bob informed the board that it is likely we will be getting a subdivision application from Jeff 
Cortez, to consider in time for a May 7 meeting (1st Wednesday of May), so we could do both 
that hearing as well as tally the survey results in one meeting.  Therefore, a plan to go forward 
was proposed as follows: to allow one week to get the survey mailed out, allow the public two 
weeks for consideration of its contents, and one week for the responses to be mailed back, with 
a deadline of May 5 so stated in the survey.  The survey is to be returned to the Zoning 
Administrator’s address.  Bob will contact Andy about printing the survey. 
 
No other issues remaining to be discussed, a motion was made by Walt and seconded by Bill to 
adjourn.  All voted yea.  The meeting adjourned at 7:00 P.M. 
 
The next scheduled meeting is on May 7, 2025 
 
Submitted by Bob Brewster for Cheryl Wickham   
Secretary 
 


